
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/20/2016 12:10:34 PM
Subject: Re: question on Gov.'s position on cabinet post

Ok. Go in and see NH. Run this and the Seanna by her. Say we, and the rest of staff, have discussed 
and this is how we think we should handle 


Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Oct 20, 2016, at 12:05 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Yes, we sent Tim Smith this. 

The governor believes more accountability would be a good thing for DDSN.

On Oct 20, 2016, at 12:00 PM, Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Didn't we give a quote to the Greenville news on this ?
 

Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Oct 20, 2016, at 10:33 AM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

 
 
From: Albert Dozier [mailto:editoral43@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 10:30 AM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: question on Gov.'s position on cabinet post
 
Chaney,
Sen. John Scott is proposing legislation to put the state Department of Disabilities and Special 
Needs in a cabinet position under the governor. This comes in the wake of problems reported 
with the agency during the past few years. We would like to know the Gov.'s position on that 
measure. Would like to hear from you today if possible.
Thanks!
 
Al Dozier
Free Times
803-749-8944
editoral43@gmail.com
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